REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NOTICE

Port Freeport is seeking proposals from interested Insurance Carriers or Insurance Companies for Primary Port (Marine) Liability, Port Excess Liability (Umbrella), Public Officials Liability Insurance, and Automobile Insurance.  Written proposals will be received by Arthur J. Gallagher & Co. (Attn: David Garcia), who is the Port’s Insurance broker. The proposal must be sent sealed to Arthur J. Gallagher & Co. at 1900 West Loop South, Suite 1600, Houston, TX  77027.  Sealed proposals must be received, not postmarked, at the above office no later than 3:00 p.m. CST, May 2, 2022 and labeled, “Port Liability Coverage – 3:00 p.m., 5/2/2022.
Questions and requests for a full insurance submission and proposal packet, as well as market authorization should be addressed to David Garcia of Arthur J. Gallagher & Co., who can be reached by phone: 713-722-1615 or email David_Garcia@AJG.com.

Port Freeport reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or any portion thereof and to accept the proposal most advantageous to the Port.  Any exceptions to coverage requested in the specifications should be clearly explained in writing.  Failure to meet all specified conditions may invalidate a proposal.

